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Mr. President,

Hungary warmly welcomes the delegation of Egypt to this UPR session and thanks for the presentation of its national report. We recognize the challenges faced by Egypt in meeting previous UPR commitments due to its turbulent transition since 2011. We are therefore encouraged by the recent adoption of a new constitution enshrining a number of important human rights provisions, in particular on gender equality and due process, and express hope for their prompt implementation. 
Although we consider that much remains to be done in the field of human rights in Egypt, we take positive note of the progress achieved in this field last year. While encouraging the country to continue with its efforts which we are ready to assist by sharing our own experience of democratic transition we recommend Egypt:

1. to enhance its cooperation with the Human Rights Council and its mechanisms by responding favourably to outstanding requests from Special Rapporteurs to visit the country;
2. to re-instate a moratorium on executions with a view of abolishing the death penalty.

Thank you, Mr. President!

